
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
In 1938 Time Magazine reported that E. 
Stanley Jones was the “world’s greatest 
Christian missionary”.  Wherever he went, 
Jones preached on the theme, “Jesus is Lord”.  
God used him mightily.  When people would 
ask him, “What is your faith?”  he would put 
up three fingers…”Jesus is Lord”.  Near the end 
of his life he wrote a book called “The Divine 
Yes”.  On one occasion he said, “I would like to 
go out with a resounding YES on my lips, for 
Jesus is the YES!”  While recovering from a 
stroke he said, “I do not know what the future 
holds, but I know who holds the future.  I am 
ready to be healed.  I am ready not to be 
healed.  God will either heal me or give me 
power to show the victory.  I belong to the 
unshakable kingdom and the unchanging 
Person.  I haven’t had a blue hour since this 
happened…victory, victory, victory!  I will not 
bear it, but use it.  I have preached victory in 
Jesus for over 60 years and now I will 
demonstrate it in my own body and continue to 
love and praise him in the process!”  E. Stanley 
Jones died on January 25, 1973.  A close 
friend said, “Till the end he never ceased 
diverting attention from himself to his Lord”.  
What a way to live.  What a way to die. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott will 
be speaking in both services.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked 
to stay with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available to mothers 
with babies.  
 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend. 
 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD… 

Please pick up empty shoe boxes in the church lobby.  
They contain brochures which detail how to go about 
packing a shoe box for a needy child.  Once you have 
packed the shoe boxes, please return them to Valley 

Church on Sunday, November 17th or 24th.  The shoeboxes this year 
will be going to Central and South America. 
 

This week… 
 
The church office will be closed on Monday, November 11th 
because of Remembrance Day. 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday  evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group - Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the 
nursery - If you are a part of the Valley Church family, you are invited 
to join this group to pray each week. If you have a prayer request, 
please fill in the enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates 
hearing about your answers to prayer!  
 
Soul Trek…Junior Highs (Grade 7-9) will meet on Tuesday evenings 
from 7-9 pm; Senior Highs (Grades 10-12) will meet on Thursdays 
from 7-9 pm.  Contact Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 for details. 
 
Pray for ALPHA! 
Remember to pray for our ALPHA course on Wednesday evenings 

 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am. 
We are doing a study on GIDEON by Priscilla Shirer.   If your 
Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect with 
other women, feel free to join us!  Free childcare is provided. For 
info, contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  
 
Grief Share – Saturday mornings at 10 a.m.  The video, “Stuck in 
Grief”  will be shown on Saturday, November 16th.  Note: Contact 
Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca for info. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some new 
information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church Connection 
Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. You’ll find the 
cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
If you are a young adult and would like to connect with other young 
adults at Valley Church, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at (778) 
689-4636 or simonbodlack@gmail.com 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your 
special moments with us by emailing us your favorite 
family photos to use in the bulletin and on our 
website. 
 
Your help is needed! 
Someone is needed to share the responsibility of picking up pastries on 
Saturdays at 5:50 pm for our Sunday morning coffee times.  If you can 
help out, please contact Todd at 604 809-3393. 
 
Coming soon!  Valley Church Book & Bible Sale Part 2 – Bibles for 
everyone (including large-print, youth and childrens), gifts, stocking 
stuffers, evangelism tools.  At-cost pricing…look forward to some 
exceptional deals! 
 
Check out the bulletin board for a letter from Randy Andrus. 
 
Photos on front (clockwise from top left) –  Our Valley Church Mission 
Team to Mexico…Andrew Casanova, Kent Langworth, Margi Bruneau, 
Verna Eldred, Michael Elwood, Asaf Raznavi, Mel Sanderson, Dorothy 
Elwood and June Henderson who is on their Prayer Support team; Aidan 
Dion’s photo (he won first prize in a photo contest at the North Van 
District Library – Congratulations, Aiden!) 
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